
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18th March 2022 

Happy Red Nose Day! 

This week was National Science Week and we have had 3 online 
science lessons learning about life cycles, mini beasts and climate 
change. We got to watch the live births of a lamb and a calf! We have 
also carried out an investigation to find out the effect of different 
liquids on our teeth, making sure our test was fair.  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Dent 
 

 
alice.dent2@sgmail.org.uk 

TT Rock Stars 

 
 

End of Project Invitation 

I would like to invite you to our Ancient 
Egypt Exhibition which will take place on 
Wednesday 6th April at 3pm where the 
children will be able to show off their 
project learning from this term.  

If you would like to come in to class to 
have a look at your child's books prior 
to parents evening, you are welcome to 
come in on Friday 25th March at 3pm.  

 

Please keep up with your times table 
practice at home. In school we have 
been playing games to practise our 
speed of recall. Look out for a TTRS 
battle coming soon! 


